
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I wholeheartedly support increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to TRACE. 
This would increase transparency and reduce costs to investors. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment on behalf of the best interests of investors. 
 
 
William Cuthbertson, MBA, EA, CFP® 
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